STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street ¢ Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 ¢ (509)329-3400
August 22, 2017

Andrew Hutchison
P.O. Box 27
Boise, ID 83707

Re:  Warden City Water Supply Wells 4 & 5 — Change of Ecology’s Project Coordinator
under Agreed Order No. 8421

Dear Mr. Hutchison:

In accordance with Section VIII(D) of Agreed Order No. 8421, this letter constitutes written
notification of a change in Ecology’s Project Coordinator. Effective September 15,2017,
Ecology’s Project Coordinator under this Order will be:

Christer Loftenius

Toxics Cleanup Program — Eastern Regional Office
Department of Ecology

4601 N Monroe, Spokane, WA 99205

Tel: (509) 329-3543

Email: clof461@ecy.wa.gov

I will remain involved in the project in a supporting role. If you have any questions, please
contact myself or Christer.

Sincerely,

Sandra Treccani
Hydrogeologist

Toxics Cleanup Program ‘ FI LE COP Y

Cc:  Christer Loftenius, Ecology
Michael Murray, HDR Inc.




